
September 21, 2005

Mr. E. R. Johnson, President
JAI Corporation
11350 Random Hills Road
Suite 440
Fairfax, Virginia  22030

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I am happy to accept your invitation to provide a discussion of NRC plans and activities,

associated with a potential geologic repository at Yucca Mountain, at the January 11, 2006

annual seminar of the Institute of Nuclear Materials Management.

Sincerely,

/RA/

C. W. Reamer, Director 
Division of High-Level Waste Repository Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

 



September 21, 2005

Mr. E. R. Johnson, President
JAI Corporation
11350 Random Hills Road
Suite 440
Fairfax, Virginia  22030

Dear Mr. Johnson:

I am happy to accept your invitation to provide a discussion of NRC plans and activities,

associated with a potential geologic repository at Yucca Mountain, at the January 11, 2006

annual seminar of the Institute of Nuclear Materials Management.

Sincerely,

/RA/

C. W. Reamer, Director 
Division of High-Level Waste Repository Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

 

DISTRIBUTION
HLWRS r/f

ML052650524
OFFICE HLWRS

NAME CWReamer

DATE 9/21/05
  OFFICIAL RECORD COPY


